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Rees, Gail

From: Deborah Purnell <Deborah.Purnell@phe.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 January 2018 12:59

To: Planning

Cc: ChemicalsCardiff; Publichealth Environment (Public Health Wales); 

Fiona.Kinghorn@wales.nhs.uk; patricia.osborne@wales.nhs.uk; 

Gwen.Lowe@wales.nhs.uk; Rhianwen.Stiff@wales.nhs.uk

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 2017/01080/FUL Barry Port Biomass Plant, David 

Davies Road, Barry

Dear Ms Robinson 

On behalf of the Environmental Public Health Service in Wales, we acknowledge receipt of the above 
planning application. We will review the application details and will provide a public health risk assessment 
to you, via the Health Board, within the specified deadline 8th February 2018. 

Should you have any further information in relation to the application that might be beneficial in undertaking 
our risk assessment then please contact us. Please note our reference number B7QD1112 and our 
generic emails ChemicalsCardiff@phe.gov.uk and Publichealth.Environment@wales.nhs.uk for future 
correspondence. 

Please also note that the offices of Public Health Wales that were based in the Temple of Peace, Cathays, 
Cardiff have moved to:  

Health Protection Division, Public Health Wales, Floor 4, Number 2 Capital Quarter, Tyndall Street, Cardiff 
CF10 4BZ

Kind regards

Deborah Purnell 
Administrator, CRCE Wales
Public Health England
Cardiff Metropolitan University, Western Avenue, Cardiff, CF5 2YB

Deborah.Purnell@phe.gov.uk
02920 416388
www.gov.uk/phe Follow us on twitter @PHE_uk

Protecting and improving the nation’s health
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